Parent ID Card Requirement for School Visits.

CIRCULAR No. SS/CHD/2024/05

Date: 16.04.2024

Dear Parents/Guardians,

In our continuous endeavor to uphold the safety and security of our school students,
we have implemented a protocol for all parental visits during school hours.

All parents/guardians must carry parent ID card (issued by the school), at the time

of:

1. Dropping off or picking up items for your child like tiffins, water bottles, books
etc.
Visiting the school for any reason during school hours.

Picking up students during school hours in case of an emergency.

This measure is essential to ensure that only authorized individuals have access to

our campus and to maintain a secure environment for our students and staff.

Please cooperate with our staff members at the reception asking for Parent ID Card.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation in this matter.

(Surita Sharma)
Principal



